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Caroline O'Neill

From: David Turner

Sent: 19 December 2017 18:52

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Caroline O'Neill statement of case

Statement of case weatherby crossing Newmarket .

I object to the closure of the weatherby crossing as it halves the distance to the town and as I have a heart
condition get tired very easily . I have used this crossing for over 20 years . [ would accept a walkway
bridge as an alternative . Also this would greatly affect the elderly and disabled in the area if closed. This
crossing has been here since the railway was built and the road to the town that the railroad intersected since
time immemorial. Surely pedestrians should come first , we are kinder to the town than taxis and we leave

zero carbon footprint.
Regards David Turne: [
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